
	
	
	
June	2020	
	
Dear	Immaculate	Conception	Parents,		
	
We	hope	your	summer	is	off	to	a	great	start!		We	wanted	to	get	some	uniform	information	
reminders	in	front	of	you	before	shopping	begins	in	preparation	for	next	school	year.		
	
Please	be	sure	to	reference	our	“Uniform	Handbook	Guide”	and	our	“Uniform	
Pictorial	Guides”	for	detailed	information	regarding	our	uniform	expectations	and	
policies.	There	is	a	boy,	girl	and	accessory	guide	for	you	to	use.		
	
	Please	take	note	of	these	points:		
	

• Uniforms	are	required	K-5	and	are	optional,	but	encouraged,	for	preschool	
• All	shirts	must	be	from	Dennis	and	have	the	GTACS	logo	(both	polo	and	oxford).	
• All	shorts	and	pants	must	be	approved	Dennis	or	Lands’	End	styles	and	will	either	

have	the	Dennis	tag	or	Lands'	End	logo	when	purchased	from	our	school	sites.		
• When	purchasing	shoes,	they	need	to	be	neutral	in	color.		Some	good	color	options	

are	black,	brown,	grey,	blue	and	white.		Shoes	should	blend	with	the	uniform	and	
not	stand	out.	No	boots	of	any	kind	may	be	worn	in	the	classrooms.	Tennis	shoes	are	
allowed	as	long	as	they	are	neutral.		

• Accessories	should	be	neutral	and	coordinate	with	the	uniforms.		Dennis	offers	
some	great	accessories	that	coordinate	with	our	uniforms.	

• Remember	that	both	Dennis	and	Lands’	End	are	part	of	our	schools’	TRIP	program	
and	you	can	purchase	gift	cards	in	advance	with	a	percentage	going	to	your	tuition	
account.		Contact	Lynn	or	Kate	in	the	TRIP	office	932-4848	(located	in	the	St.	Francis	
Gym	Lobby).				
	

Thank	you	for	taking	the	time	to	ensure	that	your	purchases	for	the	fall	are	part	of	our	
uniform	code.		If	you	ever	have	any	questions	at	all,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	ask!	
	
Enjoy	your	summer!		We	are	looking	forward	to	seeing	all	of	our	students	in	September!	
	
May	God	bless	you	and	your	families,	
	
Mrs.	Jessica	Lesinski-Immaculate	Conception	Principal	
Mrs.	Maureen	DeYoung-Immaculate	Conception	Assistant	Principal		


